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I RESPECTFULLY SUPPORT [HCR 39]. 

 

I do not know anyone of the Heroes to be celebrated within the confines of [HCR 39]. 

 

** I find it painfully difficult to understand why it takes so long for the State of Oregon 

to recognize our fallen Heroes. 

 

** The earliest date of the fallen was [1966] the latest was [1969]. 

 

** "LTC Herb Doby, an Electronic Warfare Officer was killed[4 February 1967] when 

his electronic warfare surveillance aircraft was shot down." see: 

 

https://usnamemorialhall.org/index.php/HERBERT_DOBY,_LTCOL,_USAF#:~:text=H

erb%20was%20killed%20in%20action,Bac%20Thai%20Province%2C%20North%20

Vietnam. 

 

All fallen Members of our Armed forces should be remembered and taught in High 

School History Classes. 

 

I would like to see more roadside markers of fallen from Viet Nam War. 

 

Thank-you Representative Drazan for all your efforts concerning [HCR 39]. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Respectfully Concurs. 

 


